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Docket Number 50-346 Mj.' # I'

l

License Number NPF-3
|

Serial Number 1867

| November 5, 1990

Mr. Samuel J. Chilk
Secretary of the commission
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Vashington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Docketing and Service Branch

Subj ect: Advance Notice of Proposed Rulemaking - 10 CFR 51, License Renewal
for Nuclear Power Plants; Scope of Environmental Effects

Dear Mr. Chilk:

| On July 23, 1990, tt) Nuclear Regulatory Commission provided the subject
advance notice of proposed rulemaking (ANPR) in the Federal Register (55 FR
29964) and solicited comments from interested parties. Toledo Edison
appreciates the opportunity to comment on the advance notice of proposed
rulemaking.

Toledo Edison has reviewed the ANPR and the comments prepared by the Nuclear
Management and Resources Council (NUMARC). Toledo Edison. endorses the NUMARC
comments and supports the NUMARC position that a generic environmental survey
is the preferred approach to evaluating environmental effects associated with
nuclear power plant license renewal.

Should you have at:y questions regarding Toledo Edison's endorsement of the
NUMARC comments, please call Mr. R. V. Schrauder, Manager - Nuclear Licensing,
at (419) 249-2366.

I Since el
I{yours,

b DPVS/mmb

cc P. M. Byron,' DB-1 NRC Senior Resident Inspector
A.-B. Davis, Regional Administrator, NRC Region III-
H. D. Lynch,-DB-1 NRC Senior Project Manager.
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